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16.11.15
Dear Parents and Carers,
We are going on a trip to Souter Lighthouse on the 1st and the 3rd of December.  If you are have a child who attends the mornings or the beginning part of the week we will be going on the trip on the 1st of Dec (Tuesday).  If you have an afternoon or end of the week child we will be going on the 3rd of December (Thursday).  Therefore will be no afternoon session on the 1st and no morning session on the 3rd as the children will be attending all day for their trip.  
Children should attend school at 8.30 am and will be picked up at 3.30pm.  The bus will leave school at 10am and bring us back no later than 2pm.  Children will then stay and play for the last hour and half at nursery.  Whilst there the children will make Christmas decorations, see Santa and hear stories from Mrs Clause. They will need a packed lunch that day as we will be at the lighthouse during lunchtime.  Therefore no lunches are on at school on the 1st or the 3rd of December.

We would love to have some helpers for these trips so please sign up below if you can.  Places are limited though.

The cost per child is a £7 contribution.

Many Thanks

Mrs Parker
My child named …………………………………………………….  can / cannot take part in the trip.
My child is a morning / afternoon / beginning / end of the week child.

I can / cannot help

Parent / carers signature……………………………………………………
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Helen Gibson Nursery School


Head Teacher:  Mrs J Parker





                                               North Lane


                                              East Boldon


                                                 NE36 0DL


                       Telephone:  0191 5196846


                               Fax:  0191 5193404


    Email: info@helengibsonnursery.co.uk























